Bath Bicycle and Pedestrian Committee

Minutes: July 17, 2013

Present: Robert Mc Chesney, Steve Balboni, Peter Owen, Andrew Deci, Sharon Wilbraham, Perian Moore, Kevin Shute, John Swenson, Colleen Fuller

Meeting called to order at 3:00pm

Agenda Issue	Discussion	Actions
June 2013 Minutes	Minutes of previous meeting were approved.	Minutes Accepted
Reorganization	Nancy Perkins has resigned from the committee. The vacancy will be advertised in the paper. In his absence, Kevin Shute, was elected to fill the role of secretary left vacant with Nancy's departure.  Street Audit group will meet at 2pm at City Hall on Friday, July 19 <sup>th</sup> , 2013. Colleen, Robert, Tink, Kevin and Andrew  Committee members were reminded about the need to report auto/bike incidents	
	to Chief Field. Auto registration info must be included. Chief Field will see that the offending drive is contacted.	
Bike Racks		The bike rack saga goes on
	Robert spoke with Fournier's about fabrication of additional racks.	

Agenda Issue	Discussion	Actions
Great Outdoor Weekend	Several meetings are planned in the next few weeks to further organize the event.	from Perain and
lines	L L	Further discussion next Meeting
Ex officio reports	posted speeds. Steve Balboni- He's building a turf field!	
	Peter Owen – Pulling together side walk plan using GIS technology. A contractor has been selected for sidewalk renovations downtown and the work will be done in September and October 2013.  Andrew Deci – Reported of two bike accidents involving youngsters in the past couple of months.	

Agenda Issue	Discussion	Actions
	Wednesday, September 18 <sup>th</sup> , 2013 , 3pm @ Bath Parks and Recreation Building NO AUGUST MEETING	